
HB1171


OPPOSE

Mary Phelps


210 3rd AVE SE

Glen Burnie, MD 21061


Respectfully


I am extremely opposed to this bill.   The current Maryland Law gives the person 
caring a child extensive opportunity to terminate the fetus. 


Once you reach the perinatal stage of your pregnancy, you are dealing with a VIABLE 
person, whose rights MUST be considered. Allowing the person to end the life of this 
other viable person is not constitutional.  It is, instead, an abomination of the United 
States and the Maryland Constitution (Article 24).


